



in Faith and Friendship

St Joseph's Catholic Academy

Member of the Newman Catholic Collegiate

Monday 25th May 2020

Dear Parents and Pre-school Children,

I would like to wish you a happy May half term. Have lots of fun and cuddles with your family and take care. Hopefully we will see some sunshine so you can get lots of fresh air. We won't be setting any work for you this week as it is the half-term holiday, but keep talking together and recapping all of the knowledge and language that you have been learning over the last few weeks.

I'm looking forward to spending time with my boys, playing lots of games and having a barbecue in my garden, although my dog Charlie likes to pinch most of the sausages!

Miss Stanyer and Miss Gazey miss you all and look forward in me telling them all the lovely learning you are doing at home.

We all wish you a great half term break- take care and be good for your grown-ups. We look forward to welcoming some of you back to school on 1st June.

Stay safe.

From Mrs Tabbenor Miss Stanyer Miss Gazey.















